
STANTON PRECINCT MINUTES – 4 December 2024 

 

Attendees 10    Apologies: JH, VH, GN 

The Minutes from the previous Meeting were approved. 

 

Business of Meeting 

1 Financial Report was unchanged from the last meeting. 
 

2 Development Applications 
 
 –   Holiday Notification for DA’s 21 November to 27 December extended notification period.  
 

3 Correspondence  
 
1 Special Rate Rise -ensure you provide feedback no Precinct comment.  

New Years Eve, Free Entry at approved North Sydney Council Parks until capacity 
reached, road closures and Balls Head closed. 
Crows Nest building over Metro covered by the NSW Government Building Regulations 
concerning distance from a transport hub. 
Alfred Street to be closed whilst upgrade work is conducted on Warringah Freeway -will 
affect residents and a lot of people who work in North Sydney. 
Sunset Cinema to commence from 5 December. 
Market Days for December will be 1st, 7th, and 15th of December. 
Coal Loader Heritage Tours start on 7th December. 

2 No action on Council reply to Minutes. 
3 NSC Meeting Minutes –   
4 NSC Correspondence – no correspondence. 
5 Stanton Resident Agenda Items – none raised 

 
 

4 Other Matters 
 
6 Special Rate Variation, previous Councillors advised that financials travelling well, A lot 

of talk about the level of rates compared to other Councils. Some of the planned 
increases still have cutbacks but no details of what these would be. The Pool will cost a 
further $33m for completion  

- Sydney Marathon likely to be approved as a World Marathon Event. 
- The Council is proposing selling a street to Redlands School. 
- Luna Park has been sold to the Oscars Group 
- The North Sydney Festival appears to have been a success and could be an annual event. 
- The Greens and the Rag and Famish will be open for New Years Eve. 
- Next Meeting will be on the 6th February 2025. 

 

The Meeting Closed at 8:30pm. 


